End. 7.1. Dec. 16 2010

RIDGE ROAD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

To:

Board of Education

From:

Anne-Marie Manikowski-Bailey

Re:

Donations for Ridge Road Elementary

Date:

November 17, 2010

I have received a donation totaling \$3,774.00 from our Ridge Road Elementary PTO for deposit to our Ridge Road Elementary Trust and Agency account. This donation is to cover the purchase of new flip-form risers for our vocal music program.

I am extremely grateful to our PTO for their continued support of the students, staff and programs at Ridge Road Elementary and I respectfully request your approval of this donation to the Ridge Road Elementary Trust and Agency account.

Cc:

Ralph Marino

Linda Klievoneit